
Centlec welcomes, our newly 
appointed Executive Mr. 
Nzimeni Mqoqi and ‘Me. Stella 
Molefe. Appointments were 
made and confirmed  on  the 
1st of April 2015. 
They can be assured of our 
support and dedication under 
their leadership at Centlec. We 
believe they will take Centlec 
to the next level of high per-
formance and service delivery. 

Centlec newly appointed Executives  CEO (AN Mqoqi) 
and Executive Manager: Human Resources (Me Stella  

E 

Bulletin date 09-04-2015 Volume 1 issue 3 

CENTLEC 

BULLETIN 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


